


 

Announcement of Faculty of Science, Chiang Mai University 
Subject: No Gift Policy 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Faculty of Science, Chiang Mai University, realizes the importance of strengthening organizational 

culture, values and appropriate guidelines for administrators, faculties, civil servants, university employees and 

workers of the Faculty of Science, Chiang Mai University. Everyone has adhered to the practice regarding giving 

or receiving gifts, presents or any other benefits from performing duties to prevent bribery, including using 

authority or position to benefit oneself or others. To be in accordance with government policy in promoting 

public administration with good governance, preventing corruption and misconduct is consistent with master 

plan under the national strategy on such issue. Moreover, this will comply with Chiang Mai University policy in 

carrying out the project, CMU-ITA, Integrity and Transparency Assessment project for all operational units.  

In order to drive forward this approach continuously, we would like to announce ourselves as an 

organization that administrators, faculties, civil servants, university employees and workers of the Faculty of 

Science, Chiang Mai University, do not accept gifts and presents of any kind, including any other benefits from 

performing duties on every festival and every occasion before, while and after performing duties which lead to 

corruption and misconduct both now and in the future (No Gift Policy). This No Gift Policy also adheres to the 

announcement of the National Anti-Corruption Commission regarding the criteria for receiving property or other 

benefits under the ethics of Government officials 2020. 

Therefore, this announcement has been made for your notification to be strictly adhered to. 

 

Announced on Dec 07, 2023 
(Signed) 
Distinguished Prof. Dr.Torranin Chairuangsri  
Dean of Faculty of Science 


